
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, February 14, 2023 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Pot Pie    

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today   

 

1. Calling all GAC members: The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting today after 

school in Mr. Ingwersen’s room to plan for the upcoming Winter Dance. Come with your 

best ideas for Winter Dance themes and decorations to help us plan for the dance that will 

be held on Friday, February 24th. See Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any 

questions.  

 

     

     

      

       

     

   

     

 

     

     

     

 


